

October 7, 2013

This is your weekly summary of news from the SAPA Board:

EVENTS

MA-UAPP Research Discussion with Dr. Yanich: October 11 at 10 a.m. in room 187. The meeting will directed toward 2nd year MA students to discuss their progress toward their APs or theses and make sure that you are on track to complete the program. Therefore, all 2nd year students should come with a short and informal description (3-4 minute summary) of that work. The session is intended to help in the effort and to identify any assistance that they might need.

Although, the meeting will focus on 2nd year activity, all MA's are urged to attend. It will be a very good opportunity to learn what your colleagues are doing and how you might approach your own work.

UPDATES

Be sure to like the SAPA Facebook page and visit our website to stay connected!

Thanks,

SAPA BOARD

(Jason Bourke, Kelly Smith, Brooke Gessner, Amanda Brown, David Carter, David Karas, Gabrielle Vicari, Verity Watson, Benjamin Wallace, Nadine Sabater)

UDEL SPPA

SCHOOL OF PUBLIC POLICY AND ADMINISTRATION